
Wadebridge Students Can Finally Celebrate their Success! 

After all the challenges that our young people have had to face due to the pandemic and COVID 19, 

the wait for GCSE results is finally over. The Year 11 class of 2022 received their examination results 

today and were able to celebrate their success with staff, family and friends. 

A strong number of students gained the highest levels of attainment across all of their subjects and 

many others made the highest levels of progress and they should all be justifiably proud and 

delighted with their grades. 

We want to congratulate every student who has received their results today and this extends to 

students in Year 10, as they have also had to experience the nerves of opening results for the first 

time! 

As a community we are very proud of every student at Wadebridge School, but this year 11 group 

have had to demonstrate even greater levels of resilience, hard work and commitment as they 

worked independently and “on-line” throughout lockdowns and periods of self-isolation. Despite 

these challenges this group of young people have always shown great strength, humour and 

kindness and we want to thank all our parents and carers, for their support and stamina!  

All our students will be moving on to their next steps, whether that be continuing with their studies 

or starting an Apprenticeship and we wish them every happiness and success as they move forward 

with their lives. 

 

 


